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Vote NO on HB 250 
HB 250– Tax Credit for Dependent with Disability 

Chief Sponsor: John Dougall 
Senate Sponsor: John Valentine 

 
HB 250 moves further away from a flatter income tax by adding another 

§ Flatter Income Tax: A flatter, simpler income tax creates a more 
competitive environment for businesses and families to thrive in Utah. 
 
 

§ Creating Social Policy Through Tax Code: The tax code is not the 
place to create social policy.  

 
§ HB 250 moves Utah AWAY from the flatter income tax Utah 

needs. 
 
 

 


